
Request for Feedback on Respiratory 

Therapy Services 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing high-quality 

respiratory therapy services, we value your feedback. Your insights will help us improve our care 

and ensure we meet your needs effectively. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your experience with us. Please consider the 

following questions: 

• How would you rate the quality of care you received during your respiratory therapy 

sessions? 

• Were the staff members attentive and responsive to your needs? 

• What aspects of the service did you find most beneficial? 

• Is there anything you believe could be improved? 

Your feedback is incredibly important to us. Please reply to this email or fill out the feedback 

form attached. We greatly appreciate your input and look forward to serving you better. 

Thank you for your time and trust in our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


